[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

I hope that everyone is excited to return to school on Monday, August 28. A couple of reminders about school. School starts at 8:20 am and students that arrive after 8:20 am will be marked tardy. Students must be in dress code each day. We will be sending papers home with your students this week regarding different resources at Northeast and in the district, so please be on the lookout. Students will receive their one cards this week and will be required to wear them each day. 

We understand that there may be issues with transportation during the first weeks of school, but we ask that you please be patient and work with us to get all of the bus kinks out of the way. Don't forget to download the app, here comes the bus.

This year we will be incorporating an intervention period to the beginning of each day for 30 minutes. This period will include SEL, learning interventions, and student growth conversations.

This year at Northeast Middle School, we are planning to have a safe and productive school year. At NEMS, we believe that ALL RAMS CAN GROW and this school year we will be Charging Ahead to ensure that they grow indeed.  Let's have a great week Rams!!
